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BMV Commissioner Elected to AAMVA 

International Board of Directors
 

 

INDIANAPOLIS – On Wednesday, August 28, 2013, Commissioner o

Bureau of Motor Vehicles (BMV) R. Scott Waddell was sworn in 

American Association of Motor Vehicle Administrators (AAMVA) International Board 

of Directors.  Waddell was elected to fill a three year term, ending in the year 2016

 

Said Waddell, “I have a great deal of respect for my fellow Motor Vehicle Administrators 

across the country and our nation’s 

capacity.” 

 

The AAMVA Board of Directors is a volunteer position and Wa

serve as Commissioner of the Indiana BMV.
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On Wednesday, August 28, 2013, Commissioner of the Indiana 

Bureau of Motor Vehicles (BMV) R. Scott Waddell was sworn in to serve on the 

American Association of Motor Vehicle Administrators (AAMVA) International Board 

of Directors.  Waddell was elected to fill a three year term, ending in the year 2016

Said Waddell, “I have a great deal of respect for my fellow Motor Vehicle Administrators 

across the country and our nation’s jurisdictions and it is an honor to serve them in this 

The AAMVA Board of Directors is a volunteer position and Waddell will continue to 

serve as Commissioner of the Indiana BMV. 
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